
The use of mobile phones as cameras has introduced a new challenge to facility users safe and enjoyable recreation 
experience. They are now capable of taking a photograph and sending it to another phone or an e-mail address in 
seconds. The photograph can then be stored on a computer or sent out to the worldwide web. In the interest of 
protecting the personal privacy of patrons using the facilities all mobile phone use is prohibited in change rooms. 
 
All staff are to be informed of this policy. Signs are posted on the entrance doors to the facilities that read: The use of cell 
phones is prohibited in change rooms.  We hope that this will be a self policing matter and  that the public will help us by 
letting others know of the rule when someone is using a mobile phone in the change room. However; there may be the 
occasion where staff have to ask patrons to use their cell phones in the  lobby. This is for the protection of all patrons; 
the cell phone user and those around him/her. 
 


